
 
Letter Of Recommendation 

 
 

May 6, 2013 

 

 

 

RE: Captivator Systems and Section 7 Consulting 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
This letter is written to express or complete satisfaction with Captivator Systems 

and Section 7 Consulting Services in assisting our Government Sales 

Department. 

Homeland Supplier contracted with Mr. Levinstein to implement his 

consulting services in conjunction with Captivator Systems.  Captivator been able 

to help us bypass a significant portion of the administrative tasks associated with 

DLA contract bidding by using the software to manage contract accountability 

and the bidding process.  Mr. Levenstein's consulting service has been an 

invaluable asset in helping us springboard our growth in the Government sales 

arena. He has assisted with training our team and has provided ongoing support 

to ensure our continued success and growth. 

 

Please feel free to contact me directly if you would like more information. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Mena Rizk 

Vice President 

 


